
 
 

 
 
 

CIRCULAR LETTER 3092—JULY 23, 2012 
 
 

PROCEEDINGS OF THE WISCONSIN RATING COMMITTEE 
 
 
TO: Members of the Bureau 
 
FROM: Donna Knepper 
 
RE: Proceedings of the Wisconsin Rating Committee 
 Circular Letter 1147 – June 27, 2012 
 NCCI Proposal Item R-1405 -2012 Update to Retrospective Rating Plan  
 Parameters – Expected Loss Ratings and State Hazard Group  
 Differentials 

 
Pursuant to ch 626, Wis. Stats., the State of Wisconsin, Office of the 
Commissioner of Insurance has advised that the action taken by the 
Rating Committee has been approved effective January 1, 2013, 
applicable to new and renewal business only.  This is the usual update 
to the Retrospective Rating Plan Parameters.   
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